
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 

  

Grand Strand Transportation Study (GSATS) 

 Transportation Management Area (TMA) Certification Review 
 

Date:   November 19, 2024 

Time:   1 pm - 2 pm 

Location:  WRCOG Administrative Office  

1230 Highmarket Street 

Georgetown, SC 29440 

 

 

As a Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) with a population of over 200,000, GSATS is 

required to participate in the Transportation Management Area (TMA) Certification Review 

process once every four years.  

  

If you would like to provide public input regarding the MPO please complete the Public Comment 

Form found on the GSATS website or at the WRCOG Administrative Office. 

 

Please complete and submit your Public Comment Form via email or mail by November 19, 2024.  

 

Address your form to: 

  

Mark Pleasant 

Federal Highway Administration 

1835 Assembly Street, Suite 1270 

Columbia, SC 29201 

Email: mark.pleasant@dot.gov 

 


